
Hello my name is Jonathan Thibault. I live at . My backyard is directly 
across from the application B-52/25 which has been submitted by 4 June ave.  Myself as 
many of my neighbors are against putting such a large development shoved in between 6 
family residential units. I am requesting that the application B-52/25 be deffered until a 
later date and if possible even denied. The person who is intending to do this to our 
neighborhood is only looking to maximize profits. He already rents out rooms in the house 
and rents his garage as an apartment. This is an older neighborhood with many being here 
for over 30 years. We belove this will drop property value of our neighborhood. This 
application will also be done 8 houses down from June ave public school.   
 
Thank-you 
 
Jonathan Thibault  
 




